
December 4, 2020 

Erin Turner 
188 Gemini Trail 

Georgetown. Ky 40324-89011 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

211 Sower BIYd, 
Frankfort, Ky 40602-0615 

To: The Kentucky Public Service Commission, 

RECEIVED 

DEC 1 0 2020 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Case #:2020-00290 

I am writing to the commission in regard to a letter that I received informing families in 

Scott County of Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Compahy's proposal to purchase 

our community's sewer systems from Delaplain Disposal. (Case #: 2020-00290) 

In the letter Bluegrass Water proposes a rate increase of 669. 1% for the area in which I 

reside that is listed in their Rate Comparison Table as the 1-75 & Delaplain interchange 

area of Scott County. This would increase our monthly sewer bill s ignificantly from 

$12.50 to $96.14 per month. My area of Scott County is just one of the areas within 

our community that Bluegrass Water has proposed large rate increases. There will be 

many families negatively impacted by these rates if the commission approves this 

proposal and that is why I am writing to ask you to deny their request to impose these 

unfair and inflated prices. As a family who owns a small bus iness, we have been dealt 

some financial blows this year and a large increase in our utilities like this would only 

add to the financial strain that so many families like mine find ourselves in. I have a 

family of four in my home and our water bill typically costs about $40 to $50 per 

month. The idea of paying twice as much for sewer as we pay for water seems highly 

unreasonable to me and I know many other families will feel the same way. I ask that 

you take the feelings of these families and mine into cons ideratio n when you are 

making your decision on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Erin Turner 




